
Governor Semple School         

150 Hartford Ave.   Winnipeg, MB    R2V 0V7                                             

Ph:  (204) 339-7112 /  Fax  (204) 334-7356                                      

http://www.7oaks.org/school/governorsemple/                    

Dear Governor Semple Families, 

I hope you are all taking care and staying well.  Please know that we’re missing your children’s voices, 

smiles, and cheer at school.  We look forward to their return to in-person learning as soon as possible. 

Today Brian Pallister and Dr. Brent Roussin announced that schools will  continue to operate in Code Red for 

a minimum of another week, with the earliest reopening being on June 7th.  Please note that with June 7th 

being an Inservice for staff at Governor Semple School, students will hopefully return to in-person learning  

on Tuesday, June 8th.   

As always, our school division is committed to supporting students and families over the summer.  BEEP 

(Balanced Experiential Education Program) will run out of Governor Semple in July and August.  BEEP is an 

activity-based program that infuses literacy and numeracy learning experiences into daily activities, led by 

qualified teachers, university students, and high school mentors.  BEEP is open to students in grades 1-5.   

Further details about session dates and times are on our website.  Registration is online and begins on      

Friday, June 4th. 

Once again, we thank all Governor Semple families for helping to maintain a safe school environment for our 

learning community.  Please continue to adhere to all public health orders to help slow the spread of COVID-

19, and to support our students in navigating their final weeks of school. 

Take care and stay well! 

Sari Rosenberg 

Kindergarten registration began on Monday, February 

22nd.  Due to our current context, the 2021-22 Kindergar-

ten registration is taking place online this year.  Families 

are welcome to contact the school with any questions 

about Kindergarten or the registration process.  All      

children registering for Kindergarten must be 5 years old 

by  December 31st, 2021 (born in 2016).  We look forward 

to meeting and welcoming our new Kindergarten          

students and families!  

The final preschool 

program will be on  

Friday, June 18th                                           

online 
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Important Dates—Fall 2021   

September  7  Orientation appointments         November 11 Remembrance  Day                          

September  8  Orientation appointments  (NO SCHOOL) 

September  9  First day of classes—Gr. 1-5 November 19 Parent Teacher Conferences- 

Kinders-staggered on Thursday & Friday                                     (NO SCHOOL)    

October 8   Div. Day   (NO SCHOOL)             Winter Break Dec. 23/2021-Jan. 5/22 

October 11  Thanksgiving  (NO SCHOOL)  Classes Resume   January 6/2022-Day 4 

October 22  MTS PD Day  (NO SCHOOL)       February 4/22 Div. Wide PD-(NO  SCHOOL) 

 

Please peruse our Home Page  

 “Helpful Links” for Community Info 

M O V I N G   ??? 

If your family is planning to 

move over the summer OR 

your child will not be 

attending Governor Semple 

in the fall, please let the 

office know as soon as 

possible  @ (204) 339-7112 

 Reminder: NO SCHOOL on  

 Monday, June 7th   School PD Day 

 Wednesday, June 30—last day of school (Morning only) 

Transportation registration for 

2021/2022 is now done online.  If you 

haven’t already registered for busing 

for next year, please fill out a form on our web-

site.  If there is a change to the busing or your 

child is new to busing, then complete the trans-

portation/change application found on the 

Transportation web page in fillable format. 

Governor Semple Children’s Place 

Kindergarten and school age spaces are available 

for Governor Semple Children’s Place for      

September 2021.  Please call 204-290-8517 to 

make an appointment to register 
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Early Dismissal on June 30th 

Kindergarten @  10:30 

Grades 1 - 5 @    12:00 


